
Social Services Assistance 

 
Community Safety Net:  
Delivery for At-Risk Residents under Washington State “Stay Home – Stay Healthy” Order 
 
In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic and resulting 
“Stay Home – Stay Healthy” Order for all citizens in 
Washington State, the cities of Duvall and Carnation 
are jointly hosting a delivery request hotline. The goal 
is to ensure that citizens in the greater Carnation-
Duvall community can request delivery of essential 
resources if they are unable to leave home or cannot 
get items delivered in another manner. 
 
Individuals who are:  

▪ In high risk groups for COVID-19 infection 
▪ Physically unable to leave home 
▪ Recuperating from illness or injury 
▪ Unsure of their potential to infect others  

are encouraged to reach out and request delivery of food, non-narcotic medications, durable 
medical goods or other essential items.  
 
Many businesses, neighborhood groups, spiritual organizations, and local non-profits are already 
serving the needs of many individuals within our communities. Their wonderful work is ensuring 
that food and necessities are met. The goal of the Community Safety Net is to capture anyone 
outside those networks who find themselves in need of delivery to their home.  
 
The requests are limited to items the caller has already purchased or received as a donation. 
Items must also be deemed essential. Once a request is made a representative will call back to 
confirm request and timeline for delivery. Volunteers from the Carnation Duvall Citizen Corps will 
be deployed to pick up requested items and deliver to recipient. 
 
Hotline – Response to calls and messages will be limited to the hours of 9am to 4pm Monday 
through Friday 
 
Phone:  425-439-4355 (please leave a message with call back information) or  
Email:  assistance@duvallwa.gov 

 

about:blank

